
Hi all,  
Having served on WPC for the past 4 years, with 3 of those being in chair position, it seems a good time 
for me to retire. It’s been lots of fun over the years.  Managing before, during and post Covid has been 
quite an experience. I appreciate all you have done to help Winslow Park thrive. 
My best, 
Susan Hazzard 

 


